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17th July 2020 

Dear Children. 

I am so excited that you will be joining Class Four in September! My name is Miss 

Salisbury, and I will be your new class teacher. We have lots of fun activities and 

learning planned in our Year One classroom. It might feel a little strange and 

different to your Reception class at first, but we will be doing lots of the things 

that you enjoyed doing last year. We will be playing with our friends, listening to 

stories, doing some art and running the Templemoor Mile!  During our first few 

weeks, we will be doing a project called ‘This is Me’ where we can learn all about 

each other. If you have a picture or photograph that would help us to get to know 

you, then please bring it into school in your first week. This might be a photo of 

you when you were younger, of your family, or a picture of your favourite toy. 

 

I hope that you have a lovely Summer holiday. I can’t wait 

to hear about what you get up to. I wonder if you will find 

any new hobbies over the holidays. Maybe you could choose 

a favourite story to tell us about when we are back in 

school? I am really looking forward to spending some time 

with my brother and sister-in-law, who are going to have a 

baby in August! I can’t wait to be an Aunty.  

I hope you have lots of fun and stay safe, and I will see you in September!  

Love Miss Salisbury 


